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Video Products Inc and the RoHS Directive

European Parliament and Council (EC) of the European Union (EU) approved a directive on the 

restriction of the use of certain hazardous substances in electrical and electronic equipment. The 

directive became European Law in February 2003. The accepted abbreviation for the directive is 

RoHS (Restriction of Hazardous Substances).

Video Products Inc (VPI) is making every effort to ensure that our products will be compliant 
with this directive by July 1, 2006, the date established by the EU. However, we are fully aware 
that our resellers and customers will need to have compliant products well in advance of the 
established compliance date. Therefore, VPI is working in full cooperation with our supply chain 
partners in order to accomplish this sizable task.
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